
	
	

12th	October	2018	
	
	

To	whom	it	may	concern,	

	

Banksia	Group	currently	contract	to	Whitehaven	Coal.	We	employee	approximately	60	full-

time	employees	within	the	Narrabri	and	Gunnedah	area.		

	

With	the	help	of	Whitehaven	Coal,	we	have	been	able	to	grow	our	local	family	business	in	a	

great	community.	This	in	turn	has	provided	stable	employment	and	training	opportunities	to	

locals	so	they	can	relish	in	a	great	area.	

	

We	believe	that	if	Vickery	is	given	the	green	light,	our	business	and	the	community	will	grow	

with	Whitehaven	Coal.	This	will	ensure	the	continuation	of	stable	employment,	training	and	

further	education	opportunities	and	provide	stability	and	growth	for	the	local	economy.	

	

	

	

	

Yours	sincerely,	

	

Adam	Moss	

Managing	Director	

Banksia	Group	Pty	Ltd	


